
 

 

 

 

 

HALLOWEEN HARVEST IS COMING ON OCTOBER 23! 
 

Hello Arbor View families, 

We need your help! 
 

Please consider volunteering to help make Halloween Harvest a success. 

You can help set up, help during the event, or donate items for the event.  

Please sign up here using your email address: 

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/30e0e4daba928a6f49-halloween 
 

Thank you! 
 


